
 

Friday 30th June 2023 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  

As said last week, we cannot believe how quickly this half term is going! Next week is a particularly busy week 

for the children so we thought it would be useful to give out a newsletter focusing on next week.  

 

Sports Days 

KS2 sports day is on Monday 3rd July and KS1 sports day is on Tuesday 4th July. Children will wear their PE kits 

for the whole day on their sports day. Please drop your children to school at normal time and make your way to 

the field through the main gates if you are able to watch your child’s sports day.  

If the weather is not good and we have to cancel the sports day, we will let you know on the morning through 

text. So please say a quiet prayer for sunshine this weekend!  

 

Confirmation 

Year 6 will be making their Confirmation on Thursday at 6pm at Corpus Christi Church. We have always prided 

ourselves on our school choir and this is only possible if you, as parents, commit to supporting our school by 

bringing your children to the Confirmation. We have said children will get extra house points if they are able to 

come. Thank you for your support. If you are able to come, please fill in the form at the bottom and give it to 

your child’s class teacher.  

 

Pizza Thursday 

I am sure this is very important news for the children! Pizza Friday will be on Thursday 6th July and this is 

because we are having a special 1970s lunch on Friday.  

 

1970s Day  

We are looking forward to our 1970s day on Friday 7th July. Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will present the mass 

which will focus on the history of the school. Children can come into school dressed in clothes inspired by the 

1970s ready for our 70s disco in the afternoon. If you are stuck for something for them to wear, get them to 

wear something colourful on the day. As it is a 1970s day, we ask that children are not dressed up as Disney 

princesses or Superheroes even if the comics or films came out then! Our special lunch will include the options 

of Bangers, mash, peas and gravy, quiche, assorted rolls served with potato salad and coleslaw and for desert, 

children can choose from arctic roll, trifle or fresh fruit.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

 

Mr Gallagher 

 

 

Please return this form to your child’s class teacher.  

 

I am able to support the children of Year 6 on Thursday 6th July at 6pm at Corpus Christi Church by allowing my 

child to be a member of the choir.  

 

Name of child:___________________________ 


